
IMPROVING LIVES SELECT COMMISSION 
 
Venue: Town Hall, Moorgate 

Street, ROTHERHAM.  
S60 2TH 

Date: Wednesday, 27th July, 2016 

  Time: 1.30 p.m. 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 

 
Pre-meeting for all members of the Improving Lives Select Commission to take 

place between 12.30 noon - 1.30 pm. 
 

 
1. To consider whether the press and public should be excluded from the meeting 

during consideration of any part of the agenda.  
  

 
2. To determine any item(s) the Chairperson is of the opinion should be 

considered later in the agenda as a matter of urgency.  
  

 
3. Apologies for absence.  
  

 
4. Declarations of Interest.  
  

 
5. Questions from members of the public and the press.  
  

 
6. Communications.  

 
 

• To note the resignation of Mark Smith, Safe@Last, co-opted member of 
the Improving Lives Select Commission.    

 
7. Minutes of the previous meeting held on 29th June, 2016. (Pages 1 - 10) 
  

 
8. Proposal to increase secondary school capacity across the Borough to meet 

future increased demand. (Pages 11 - 18) 

 
 

• Report and appendix considered by The Cabinet and Commissioners’ 
Decision making meeting on 11th July, 2016, attached.  
 

• Karen Borthwick, Assistant Director for Education and Skills, Children 
and Young People’s Services, and Dean Fenton, Service Lead, School 
Organisation, Admissions and Appeals, to report.   

 
9. Improving Lives Work Programme - update.  



 
 

• Caroline Webb, Senior Adviser (Scrutiny and Member Development), 
Democratic Services, Assistant Chief Executive’s Directorate, to report.   

 
10. Date and time of the next meeting: -  
  

 
Improving Lives Select Commission Membership: - 

 
Chair – Councillor Clark 

Vice-Chair – Councillor Allcock 
  

Councillors Beaumont, Bird, Cooksey, Cusworth, Elliot, Fenwick-Green, Hague, 
Jarvis, Keenan, Khan, Marriott, Napper, Pitchley, Senior, Short, Tweed (18).   

 
Co-opted members:-  Ms. Jones (Voluntary Sector Consortium), Mrs. Clough (ROPF: 
Rotherham Older Peoples Forum) for agenda items relating to older peoples’ issues. 
 

 

 
Sharon Kemp, 
Chief Executive.   
  
 


